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•	 Do you have a proven record of 
accomplishment in your area of service 
provision?  

•	 Have a well established and positive 
relationship with the Waitomo District 
Council?  

•	 Can you identify how your organisation 
contributes to the districts community 
outcomes?

Then you maybe eligible to apply to the 
Triennial Grant Fund for assistance with your 
community group’s operational costs for a 
three year period.

Funding is allocated for a period of three years 
and paid annually.  Applications are received 
as part of the Long Term Plan Process.

Applications for the Triennial Grant Fund 
close on Friday 30th January 2015. The  
successful applicant will be notified in July 
2015.

If you believe you fit the above criteria 
and can assist the Waitomo District to 
achieve its vision ‘Creating a better 
future with vibrant communities and 
thriving business’ then please contact 
Donna Macdonald, Community Development 
Coordinator on 07 878 0803 or alternatively 
by email: donnam@waitomo.govt.nz to 
discuss your group’s eligibility.

Applications for Community 
Funding - Triennial Grant Funding 
2015-2018

Our Queen Street office is closed on Monday 
27 January 2014. To make a Service Request 
please call our WDC Helpline 0800 932 4357. 
Help is on hand 24/7.

AA Driver Licensing will be closed on Monday 
27 January 2014.

Landfill and Transfer Stations:

Waitomo District Landfill	 Closed                                    
Benneydale                	 Open 9am - 1pm                       
Kinohaku                   	 Open 9am - 1pm                       
Awakino                    	 Open 9am - 1pm                       
Piopio                        	 Open 9am - 1pm                       
Marokopa                  	 Open 9am - 1pm                        

The Te Kuiti Swimming Pools will be open 
Monday 27 January 2014 from 1pm - 5pm.

The Te Kuiti Visitor Information Centre 
(i-SITE) will be open from 10am - 2pm.

The Waitomo District Library will be closed on 
Monday 27 January 2014.

The Mayor, Council members and staff 
wish you a happy and safe holiday.

WDC Office Hours - 
Auckland Anniversary Day


